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MEDIA ADVISORY

INAUGURAL CONFERENCE ON INORGANIC NUTRITIONAL ASPECTS OF CANCER

TO BE HELD AT UC SAN DIEGO.

WHERE: The La Jolla Village Inn, La Jolla, California WHEN: January 2-5, 1977 THE CONFERENCE:
The conference, which will bring together scientists from the United States and abroad, is sponsored by the
International Association of Bioinorganic Scientists (IABS), the National Cancer Institute, and the National
Institutes of Health. Dr. Gerhard N. Schrauzer, professor of chemistry at UC San Diego and president of IABS,
is conference coordinator. This is the first time a conference to discuss the role of nutrition in cancer cause and
prevention has been held, according to Dr. Schrauzer. PRESS COVERAGE: Members of the press are invited
to attend the conference, but must make their own arrangements for room reservations and travel. The La Jolla
Village Inn is located adjacent to the UC San Diego campus, about 10 miles north of downtown San Diego.
The address is: La Jolla Village Inn, Interstate 5 at La Jolla Village Drive, La Jolla, CA 92037. Telephone: (714)
453-5500.

FOR FURTHER ASSISTANCE: Contact PAUL LOWENBERG, UC San Diego Public Information Office, (714)
452-3120.
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